
 

 

Shasta Union High School District  

2200 Eureka Way, Suite B  

Redding, CA 96001 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Shasta Union High School District will hold a public hearing on October 27, 2023 at 10:00 a.m., 

to gather public input regarding the potential composition of trustee area boundaries.   

 

The Shasta Union High School District’s Board of Trustees is currently elected under an “at-large” 

election system, where Board members are elected by voters of the entire District.  On October 19, 

2023, the Board adopted Resolution No. 23-195, signaling its intent to transition to by-trustee area 

elections.  In a by-trustee area election system, each Board member must reside within the designated 

trustee area boundary and is elected only by the voters in that trustee area.  On October 24, 2023, the 

Board held the first of two public hearings to gather input on composition of potential trustee areas 

pursuant to Elections Code section 10010.  On October 27, 2023, the Board will hold a second public 

hearing, at the District Large Conference Room (located at 2200 Eureka Way, Suite B, Redding, CA), 

to gather input on composition of potential trustee areas pursuant to Elections Code section 10010. The 

public is invited to participate and make comments during the public hearing.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this public hearing, please contact Executive Assistant Laura 

Lievense at 530-241-3261 or llievense@suhsd.net.  

 
 
 

mailto:llievense@suhsd.net

